
Spa Bermondsey NewsleƩer 

Head of School: Georgina Quigley May 2024 

Welcome to our monthly newsleƩer, keeping you up to date on all the events and acƟviƟes at Spa Bermondsey.   

 

 

May saw the start of our Career Assemblies.  Each Friday a different speaker will 
come to Spa Bermondsey to talk about their job, the skills they used, what they 
did at school they helped prepare them for this role and give advice about how 
to get into their industry.  Our assembly program will run throughout June.  We 
have had some civil engineers who have worked on traffic calming measures in 
and around Bermondsey and the media manager from Millwall FC come and 
speak about their roles.   

 

Some pupils in KS4 and 5 had workshops delivered by The Nest,  an organisaƟon that sup-
ports young people and their families with issues around mental health and wellbeing.  Pu-
pils workshops focused on the types of language people use when talking about their men-
tal health and explored different ways to look aŌer your mental health.  We also had a very 
well aƩended parent workshop on exploring good mental health for parents and carers.  We 
know that these are popular sessions and hope to make them a regular event for parents 
and carers.  

 

 

 

I am pleased to announce the appointment of Shervinia Sullivan as our new Family Support 
Worker.  Many of you will already know Shervinia from the Office were she has worked as a 
recepƟonist.  Prior to that, Shervinia worked as Teaching Assistant.  She has an excellent un-
derstanding of our pupils needs and the support many of our families need.  If you do need to 
speak with Shervinia please do call and speak with her.  AlternaƟvely, you’ll be able to find at 
her the gate in the mornings and aŌernoons.   
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As many of you are aware, we had out OFSTED inspecƟon in the week before the half term break.  We are ex-
pecƟng our final OFSTED report soon and will share with you all.  Thank you to everyone who completed the par-
ent survey.   

We always welcome the opportunity to show off the fantasƟc work we do—and how great our Spa Community is! 
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AcƟviƟes in the Community 

House of Parliament summer visit 

The Palace of Westminster and Houses of Parliament are working towards achieving the NAS AuƟsm Friendly Award.  As 
part of this process they are keen to gather feedback from auƟsƟc people and those that support them on a customer expe-
rience of visiƟng the venue.  They would like to invite a group of auƟsƟc people to come to the site on Friday 26th July to 
undertake a visitor experience and to provide them with feedback of what was good and where improvements may be 
needed.  If you want like further informaƟon, including the applicaƟon form, please speak with Georgina or Shervinia 

Sportworks Saturday Clubs 

Sportwords are hosƟng Saturday sports clubs at St George’s school.  They also host an aŌer school club here at Spa Ber-
mondsey on Wednesday aŌernoons—3:45—5:15  

For more informaƟon contact jake.ramshaw@sportworksltd.co.uk  

Local Offer 

Don’t forget to check out Southwark's Local Offer for up-to-date informaƟon about acƟviƟes  in our local community  

hƩps://localoffer.southwark.gov.uk/ 

Key Signs 

   

 

     

 

 

 

Upcoming Dates for your Diary 
 
· Summer Fayre: Wednesday 3rd July 2024 4:30—7pm 

· Parents evening: Wednesday 10th July 2024 

· Leavers Assembly: Friday 19th July 2024 (last day for leavers) 

· Sports Day: Monday 22nd July 

· Last day of term: Wednesday 24th July 

· Pupil return in September Tuesday 3rd September 2024 

All term dates can be found on our website in the Parents tab 

Summer hot water (drink of) 


